
 
 

Addendum #2 – Exhibit Hall/Service Corridor Lighting Upgrades 
 
April 8, 2024 
 
1) Dates: 

a) Deadline for Inquiries:  2:00pm | April 9, 2024 
i) Email:  lkistler@pittsburghcc.com  

b) Deadline for Submission of Bids:  4:00pm | April 18, 2024 
i) Bids must be dropped off at the DLCC (East Lobby) prior to 4:00pm. 

(1) The bids will be publicly opened at 4:00pm. 
 

2) Additional Information: 
a) Contact Information 

i) SEA Procurement & M/WBE Specialist 
(1) Alicia Matos 

(a) Email: amatos@pgh-sea.com  
(b) Phone:  412.393.7106 

 
3) Questions: 

a) Are we permitted by code to install a PDC control to dim a duplex receptacle? 
i) The 2017 NEC code doesn’t state that you can’t use a phase adaptive dimming 

power pack to dim a receptacle.  The existing receptacle is in the ceiling space at the 
height level of the existing track lights and is a dedicated receptacle for the track 
lights. 

b) Do we have to remove the ballast from the high bay fixture and recycle the ballast? 
i) Yes – please reference Construction Waste Management and Disposal Plan in Bid 

Package. 
c) Do we have to remove the ballast from the 2x4 lay-ins and recycle the ballast? 

i) Yes – please reference Construction Waste Management and Disposal Plan in Bid 
Package. 
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